
EAA Aviation Program

An integral and active part of Indy South 

Airport is our local EAA (Experimental 

Aircraft Association) chapter. They have 

been working towards a partnership with 

local school districts to develop an 

aviation and engineering program. This 

program will count towards college credit 

and provide basic aviation education. A 

new, fully-equipped education center 

located onsite at the airport is anticipated 

to be completed in 2020. More details 

will become available as they develop. In 

the meanwhile visit    

for details about the chapter, events, 

scholarships, and more. 

www.eaa1354.org 

Indy South Greenwood Airport        897 Airport Parkway Greenwood, IN 46143        (317) 881-0887        After-hours/Emergency (317) 760-4047

 

  

 

 

 

 

Center Grove High School 

Young Eagle Flights

September 24 > 10am

 

Movie Night 

October 5 > 5:30pm

EAA Christmas Party

December 7 > 7pm 

EAA Chapter 1354 Meeting
st1  Thursday of the month > 6pm

Board of Aviation Commissioners 

(BOAC) Meeting
nd2  Thursday of the month > 6pm

Civil Air Patrol Meeting
rd3  Thursday of the month > 10am

Upcoming Dates

Airport Improvements

There is a lot going on at our little airport. 

Here are some of the projects we have 

been working on this year. 

Hello! Welcome to ChockTALK

We are excited to share all the activities going on at Indy South Greenwood Airport. If you 

haven't already, feel free to head over to  for 

instant updates. You can also go to our website  for airport 

information and services. Be sure to check out our highly competitive fee and fuel prices. We 

have lots of exciting developments and changes coming  – Stay tuned! 

www.facebook.com/IndySouthGreenwoodAirport

www.greenwood.in.gov/AIRPORT

State Police Land in Greenwood

Indiana State Police have officially made Indy South Greenwood Airport their new home. 

On June 24th, the ground breaking ceremony was held, followed by a press conference 

from Mayor Mark Myers and ISP Superintendent Carter. Construction of their operations 

center is underway and is set to be finished by the end of October. This partnership is 

expected to bring lots of opportunities for both ISP and Indy South Greenwood Airport, 

including growth and future development.

Whiteland HS Internship Opportunity 

Starting this fall, our airport will be partnering with Whiteland Community High School to 

provide a work-based education internship opportunity for students in their aviation 

program. Airport staff will be acting as mentors for interns, demonstrating airport safety, 

regulations, and other operations. Students will have the opportunity to learn about 

potential aviation careers and gain valuable insight to the general aviation industry.

 

 

ISP hangar construction 

Apron Expansion – Phase I 

LED lighting upgrades 

New hangar door 

New HVAC systems 

New management 

Taxiway improvement and repair 
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